OFFICE OF THE DEAN ACADEMIC AFFAIRS NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SRINAGAR

NOTICE DATED: 01-04-2021

In view of increase in Covid cases in Srinagar, a meeting of following officers was held in the office chamber of the Director on 01-04-2021 to discuss the further course of action about the engagement of UG / PG classes for the current ongoing spring 2021 session.

- 1. Director
- 2. Dean Academic Affairs
- 3. Dean Students Welfare
- 4. Medical Officer

It was decided to have online classes for all the semesters except M. Sc and M.B.A. The B. Tech. 8th semester / M. Tech. 4th semester students can interact with faculty / project guides in offline mode taking all the precautions / SOPS.

(Najeeb-ud-Din)

Dean Academic Affairs

No: NIT/DAA/2021/168 Date: 01-04-2021

Copy to:

- 1. Director for information please.
- 2. All Head of the Departments for information please.
- 3. Chairperson, CSC with a request to upload the notice on the Institute website please.
- 4. Dean Students Welfare for information please.
- 5. Chairman e-Governance for information please.
- 6. Security Officer for information please.
- 7. File.